
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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Shoebox Appeal 

Thank you to those who have already sent in their 

boxes. If you wish to  organise one over the 

weekend, we are still able to receive boxes on 

Monday and Tuesday of next week. 

 

 

 

 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    
                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

 

Christ the King Mass   - Sunday 20th November 
This week letters were sent home inviting families to join us at Sacred 

 Heart Church, in Aston Le Walls at 10.45am for the celebration of 

 Mass. Children who have shown an interest in being an altar server  

will be enrolled during this Mass. Do return your slips as soon as 

 possible and we look forward to seeing you there. 

Dear Parents, 

Another busy week at St Mary’s… 

Thank you for the super response to the Book 

Review Competition. Congratulations to Grace in 

year 3 for the winning entry. If you would still like to 

purchase Christmas cards we are still able to take 

final orders on Monday. After this date they are 

being sent off. Also a reminder for Years 5/6 

parents, still wishing to return reply slips for the 

Grendon Residential; after the 18
th
 November the 

spaces will be offered to Year 4 children. 

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Mrs K. Yuen 

 

9
th

 – 15
th

 November – Book Fair 

14
th

 November- Parent helper Induction Meeting 11am 

20
th

 November – Christ the King Children’s Mass 10.45am 

at Aston Le walls 

12
th

 December- Theatre Visit whole school 

13
th

 / 14
th

 December- Reception/ Key Stage 1 Christmas  

15
th

 December – Christmas Lunch (Please order with 

Orchard if your child does not usually have a meal) 

Play 19
th

 December- Key Stage 2 Performance (Timings 

TBC) 

20
th

 December -  Last day of Term 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

                           St Mary’s Remembers 
Today the children participated in a special Remembrance Service. 

In preparation of this each child had made a poppy. At the end of the  

service the children paid their respects by  silently placing their poppy  

in the outside reflection area.   

                  

 

    Peace 

 

Today the children participated in a special Remembrance Service. In preparation of this each child 

had made a poppy. At the end of the service the children paid their respects by silently placing their 

poppy in the outside reflection area.   

 

 

 
 

House Point Totals 

174 6 

144 98 

 195 
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